
We are seeking volunteer gallery attendants for an upcoming exhibition. CHS is excited 
to host a traveling exhibit, Freedom Journey 1965: Photographs of the Selma to 
Montgomery March by Stephen Somerstein, from the New-York Historical Society, from 
January 28 through June 5, 2021.

 
Volunteer gallery attendants monitor the exhibit space in approximately 2.5 hour shifts. 
CHS gallery open hours are Tuesdays-Fridays Noon-5pm and Saturdays 9am-5pm. Pick 
your days and hours – as many or as few days as you would like. No expertise about the 
exhibit will be required. 

This exhibition has been organized by the New-York Historical Society.
Support for this exhibition is provided by Bank of America and the Henry Nias Foundation.
Additional support for the Connecticut Historical Society provided by RMC Investment 
Advisors, Stanley Black & Decker, and Barnes Group Inc. 

Looking to get involved with the CHS?

Stephen Somerstein, marchers on the way to Montgomery as families 
watch from their porches, 1965. Courtesy of the photographer

Contact: 
Susan Presutti at susan_presutti@chs.org 
or visit chs.org/exhibition/freedomjourney1965


